
STEERS MINUTES, JULY 31, 2024


Mary reported that AQUA now has 67 members as of the current roster 
update.


Turn-in for AQUA’s show at THE ART Center will take place at the August 
meeting.  Forms are to be delivered whether the quilt is ready for turn-in or 
not.  Sharon needs the information in order to prepare an inventory for the 
Art Center.  Bev and Linda will be responsible for the end-of-show pickup.


September’s meeting will be a potluck at Pam’s house.  The Challenge 
reveal will take place at that time.  


There will be no Steers meeting in September due to several people being 
out of town and the General meeting will have no business discussion.


Steers will tackle the By-Laws revision in October and present it to the 
membership at the October.meeting.    It will be voted on at the November 
meeting.  


Two of our current Steers are needing to rotate off the board.  Volunteers 
are asked to step forward.  Members will ratify the slate of Steers in 
November.


August’s meeting will feature Show and Tell and a Trunk Show by Sherida.  
We anticipate the return of Wild and Wacky quilts.  Bev will remind 
everyone about the Lisa Flowers Ross workshop in May of 2025.


Becky reports a current balance of $13,932.66 with around $1000.00 
outstanding.  


A date of December 11 is set for a meeting of the current Steers and new 
Steers to transfer responsibility.


